
From: Steve Cunnup [stevecunnup@embarqmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 5:44 PM 
To: Walter Petty 
Cc: Tim Cunnup 
Subject: [Ext]  Daurity Quarry 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Chatham County network. Do not reply, click links, 
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, 
please call the sender (do not use the number listed on the email in question). 
________________________________ 
Mr. Chairman and Commissioners, 
I am sorry I could not be there tonight. Please accept this brief statement for the Town of Goldston 
regarding the Daurity Rock Quarry. 
The Town of Goldston is looking for a good neighbor from this business. Good in my words means a 
neighbor that will benefit the Town and community. It will bring good commerce to us in the form of 
jobs and opportunity. 
What we do not want it to bring is noise, cracked foundations, water quality for people with wells, dust 
and a multitude of dump trucks through Town.   So, with that being said as we move forward with our 
new neighbor these words need to be recognized as something we mean. This tract of land lays as close 
to Town limits as you can get. With all the work the Town and County has done over the last decade 
implementing our infrastructure with the hopes of growth the last thing we want is to not be able to 
attract other good prospects in the form of business and residents to our town. 
My question to you is if there are problems as stated above is there an authority that will hear us and 
help bring things into compliance ? 
I thank you for work and time tonight. 
 
Merry Christmas ! 
 
Tim Cunnup, Mayor 
Town of Goldston 
 
 


